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The Hudson Bay Route Association is a nonprofit organization that advocates 
for the continued use of the Hudson Bay Railway and the Port of Churchill. 
We have been in existence since 1944 and our members include rural and 
urban municipalities in Manitoba and Saskatchewan, as well as numerous 
individuals and businesses.

The Hudson Bay Route Association board of directors passed a resolution to 
endorse the initiative of the Canadian Northern Corridor Group. We look 
forward to working with the University of Calgary School of Public Policy 
on this important project.


